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Docket No. 50-456
Docket No. 50-457

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTM: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60590

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated July 31, 1984, infoming us of the steps
you have taken to correct the items of noncompliance which we brought to
your attention in Inspection Report No. 50-456/84-09 and 50-457/84-09
fomarded by our letter dated July 2,1984.

With regard to Item 1,your response stated that the contractors will
develop the procedures necessary to implement the additional specification
requirements. Our follow-up inspection to resolve this finding will include
confiming that qualitative and quantitative clearance criteria established
for large bore piping HVAC, and existing criteria for small bore piping
will also be applied to the electrical contractor, as electrical installations
any occur after piping and HVAC installations. We will also review the
procedures to confim that measures have been established to perfom
inspections for both past and future contractor installations. We
understand that your final area walkdown by Sargent and Lundy will include
a 1005 inspection of all discipline component installations, as stipulated
under Corrective Action to Avoid Further Noncompliance. Although no
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further response is required, we hope the above comments clarify our
understanding of your planned corrective actions, and the actions we
will take to review the items of noncompliance for closure.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

RTLO & A
R. F. Warnick, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch I

cc: D. L. Farrar, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

M. Wallace, Project Manat
D. Shamblin, Constructic

Superintendent
J. F. Gudac, Station

Superintendent

cc w/ltr dtd 7/31/84:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII

Braidwood
Resident Inspector, RIII Byron
Phyllis Dunton, Attorney

General's Office, Environmental
Control Division

Jane Whicher, Esq.


